
STH visits Beijing 

******************  

     The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Ms Eva Cheng, 

arrived in Beijing today (May 18) for a two-day visit.        

 

     Ms Cheng will meet officials of the Civil Aviation 

Administration of China; the Taiwan Affairs Office of the 

State Council; and the Hong Kong and Macao Affairs Office of 

the State Council to discuss the latest situation in 

cross-boundary transport infrastructure and aviation 

matters.       

 

     Accompanying Ms Cheng to Beijing are the Deputy Secretary 

for Transport and Housing (Transport), Ms Maisie Cheng, and 

the Deputy Secretary for Transport and Housing (Transport), 

Mr Esmond Lee. 
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